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Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 

April 22-26, 2024 

Blair staff and students have been enjoying the beautiful sunny weather this week, with many 

outdoor learning experiences.  Grade 3-7 students have begun our Track Attack stations, 

practicing for the District Track Meet on May 13.  We are also looking forward to publishing the 

Term 2 Written Learning Updates/Report Cards on Wednesday April 24.  We are so proud of 

our students and how much they have learned and grown this term!  Their efforts, supported 

by the caring school and home adults, have resulted in great improvement and success!  Well 

done!  Don’t forget to visit our school’s Book Fair this week on Tuesday, Wednesday, or 

Thursday, as your support also helps us be able to buy books for our school library! 

-Mr. Livingston 

Highlights For Next Week Include: 

Monday 

April 22 

• Earth Day; Family Teams Activity 

• PAC Pizza Day 

Tuesday 

April 23 

• Book Fair! 
 

Wednesday 

April 24 

• Book Fair! 

• Term 2 Written Learning Updates/Report Cards Published 

• 8:00 pm PAC Meeting (Virtual) 
 

Thursday 

April 25 

• Book Fair! 

Friday 

April 26 

• 12:00 Food Day 
 

 

For individual class/club/team activities please check with the specific Blair staff member 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Important Dates and Special Events: 

May 1   All Classes to Gateway Theatre performance 

May 3   Class and Group photos 

May 13   District Track Meet @ Minoru (grades 3-7 students) 

May 17   Pro-Day - No School for students 

May 20   Victoria Day – School closed for Victoria Day holiday 

June 14   Sports Day; Early Dismissal @1:30pm 

June 24   Grade 7 Farewell Assembly 

June 27   Last Day of School before summer break 

Notes from the Office: 

If your child is going to be absent from school for an extended period of time, contact the office for an 

Extended Absence application form and please let your child’s teacher know. 

On April 24th, please view and download your child’s Term 2 Learning Update.  A reminder with 

instructions will be sent to families this week. 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 


